

## Dear Parent or Guardian,

According to the information we have on file for your child, he/she has a special dietary need or a food allergy. The FNS department requires a licensed medical professional to sign a form that specifies acceptable substitutions.

Please have your child's physician complete the enclosed form and return the form to your child's school.

If you have any questions please call our Registered Dietitian, Eunshil McKenna at 352-955-7539 x1562.

Thank you,

Maria Eunice Food and Nutrition Director

In accordance with Federal law and U.S. Department of Agriculture policy, Alachua County Public Schools does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, national origin, sex (gender), marital status, disability, sexual orientation, gender identity, age or legally-protected characteristics in its educational programs and activities. To file a complaint of discrimination, write USDA, Director, Office of Civil Rights, 1400 Independence Avenue, SW, Washington, D.C. 20250-9410 or call (800)795-3272 or (202) 720-6382 (TTY). The USDA is an equal opportunity provider and employer